
 

 

 

 

 
Summer Employment 

Lifeguard/Swim Instructor  
City of Barre 

Municipal Swimming Pool 

  

 

Looking for a part time summer job while you are in school? How does spending the day by the 

pool sound? The City of Barre is currently looking for Lifeguards/Swim Instructors for the 

summer of 2021. We are looking for hard working, responsible energetic individuals with great 

interpersonal skills and the desire to teach swimming, to join our team. Lifeguards are 

responsible for the general supervision and safety of all patrons by preventing and responding to 

emergencies. In addition to the lifeguarding duties the Lifeguards will be teaching swim lessons 

to participants.  The successful candidates are superior swimmers with First Aid and CPR 

certification, preferred candidates will also hold a current Lifeguarding Certification. The City is 

willing to pay the fees and assist the right candidates to obtain their Lifeguarding Certification. A 

background check will be required prior to hiring.    

 

The City of Barre is an equal opportunity workplace and is an affirmative action employer. All 

aspects of employment including the decision to hire, promote, discipline, or discharge, will be 

based on merit, competence, performance, and business needs. We do not discriminate on the 

basis of race, color, religion, marital status, age, national origin, ancestry, physical or mental 

disability, medical condition, pregnancy, genetic information, gender, sexual orientation, gender 

identity or expression, veteran status, or any other status protected under federal, state, or local 

law. 
 

 

 

Applications: 

City of Barre 

Rikk Taft, Human Resources 

6 North Main Street  

Barre, Vermont  05641 

 

Questions 

476-0257 / squaranta@barrecity.org 

  

  

  

 
 


